Puerto Rico, Commonwealth of
Attn: Radiation Safety Officer
Environmental Quality Board
P.O. Box 11488

Santurce, PR 00910

Dear Radiation Safety Officer:

This is in reference to your License No. 52-19021-01 with the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Com.aission (NRC). During an internal review of our records for Fiscal Years (FY) 1991
through 1998, it was found that your license was among those identified that had years for
which no annual fee had been collected. We regret to inform you that the annual fee invoice for
each outstanding FY is enclosed and is due and payable.

As described in 10 CFR 171, annual fees are assessed based on whether a licensee holds a
valid NRC license that authorizes possession and use of radioactive material. Qur records
indicate that License No. 52-19021-01 should be assessed ai annual fee for FY 1997.

We apologize and deeply regret the inconvenience this matter may have caused you. If you
have any questions on this matter, please contact Ms. Sandra Kimberiey at (301) 415-6096. if
you would like to establish a payment plan, piease contact Ms. Leah Tremper at
(301) 415-7347.

Sincerely,

Beverly S. Jones, Chief

License Fee Saction

License Fee and Accounts Receivable Branch

Division of Accounting and Finance

Office of the Chief Financial Offiner
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